Dear all,

There will be a few updates this weekend, I expect, as we prepare for the resumption of classes -- albeit in on-line fashion -- on Monday.  Please watch for them.

This update has two notes:  

1.  In line with recommendations from the authorities, our campus will remain closed through Sunday, March 29.  While we would prefer to allow unfettered access to the building, closing the building better protects all members of our community.


[bookmark: _GoBack]A few students have indicated that they would like to gain brief access to the building to pick up their books and other materials.  We want to accommodate those requests while maintaining social-distancing parameters -- specifically no fewer than 10 individuals in place at any time.  Thus, if you need to gain access to pick up materials, we will offer two windows on Monday and Tuesday, March 23 and 24, from 3.00 p.m. - 7.00 p.m.  


IMPORTANT:  ACCESS IS BY RESERVATION ONLY.  YOU MUST REGISTER AT https://www.stcl.edu/uncategorized/building-access-request/.  STUDENTS WHO HAVE NOT REGISTERED WILL NOT BE ABLE TO ENTER THE BUILDING. 


The times were chosen to accommodate both full- and part-time students.  Please be respectful of the time limitation, complete the tasks you need to accomplish, and exit the building.  Please also respect social-distancing parameters, as well as other recommendations for remaining healthy.


2. Langdell sessions will resume next week and will be held on ZOOM. It is important for students to join the meeting session at the scheduled time.  The sessions will be recorded and uploaded to the STANLEY streaming site. Langdell Scholars will be reaching out to their classes with information on how to join their ZOOM session.



Please continue to be safe.


All the best,

Michael F. Barry, J.D.  
President and Dean
South Texas College of Law Houston
713.646.1819   |   1303 San Jacinto Street, Houston, TX  77002
www.stcl.edu
